
Jan-March 8 sessions

FAMILY
STORYTIME

PARTICIPANTS:

I've completed eight storytime
sessions from January to March, and
I've started another set of six
sessions in May, which will run until
mid-June. After a short break, I plan
to hold a summer session for
children aged six and younger to get
them involved in the SRC activities.
It's challenging to write three original
reports about storytime each year.
For now, I've only included the
attendee's chart that demonstrates
the storytime is well attended, and
feedback from parents indicates
that children are excited and love
coming.


